
24. 2. 2000

SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT BY THE
CHAIRMAN OF THE STRATEGY AND RESOURCES COMMITTEE

1. LOCAL GOVERNMENT NEW ZEALAND ZONE 5 MEETING

The Local Government New Zealand Zone 5 meeting will be held on Friday
25 February in Nelson.

The Council representatives are the Mayor, Councillor Pat Harrow and Councillor
Gail Sheriff with alternates Councillor Lesley Keast, Councillor David Close and
Councillor Denis O’Rourke.

Councillors Harrow and Sheriff are attending but the Mayor and the alternates are
not available to attend.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That Councillor Carole Evans attend the Local

Government New Zealand Zone 5 meeting in my stead.

CONSIDERED THIS 24TH DAY OF FEBRUARY 2000

MAYOR


